Dear Parents

Following a week of dreadful weather and horrible wind which has affected sleep for many of us, I'm glad to report that we've actually had a really productive week here at Queenswood. We've had lots of fun learning new things and expanding prior learning so that's always the aim of what we're here for!

Next week we have no particular added events but we have the Cake Stall coming up on the Monday afterwards - your child has a note in their bags to beg some buns/cakes for the stall please. As always, we look to you for your kind support in these fun events and fund-raisers as it really binds us together and allows additional resources for the children's educational experience. We have been making the most of a new TV/DVD this week which we purchased with funds raised at Christmas. Using some of the educational DVDs really does enhance our work and makes learning fun for us all (in appropriate doses!!). We have also purchased some books for Lower Juniors to study over the next few weeks. Some educational Maths games for the start of the day are next on the list - as children often arrive before registration, this provides an ideal opportunity to hand in homework, get organised and complete some additional tasks: games, handwriting, reading buddies, etc.

Menus for the next week are based on Week 1

Have a lovely weekend and many thanks for being part of this wonderful school and making it the special place it is!

Kind regards Julie Tanner Head Teacher